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Communications 

Reminder: 2023 Homeowner Fuel Rebate deadline is 
December 31 

Start Date:  December 20, 2023 
End Date:  January 20, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

The Department of Finance would like to remind Nunavummiut that the deadline for the 

2023 Homeowner Fuel Rebate is December 31.  

The Homeowner Fuel Rebate provides eligible homeowners with a $1,000 non-taxable 

refund to assist with the costs of heating their home. 

Applications can be made online, in person or by mail. Information on how to apply is 

available on the Homeowner Fuel Rebate page on the Government of Nunavut website.  

Homeowners who received the 2023 rebate, or new homeowners as of December 1, 

can also apply for the 2024 rebate. Applications for the 2024 program will remain open 

until March 31, 2024.  

For more information, contact the Department of Finance at homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca 

or call toll-free at 1-800-316-3324. 

### 

Media Contact:  

Hillary Casey  
Director of Corporate Policy 
Department of Finance 
867-975-5831 (media contact only) 
financecoms@gov.nu.ca (media contact only) 

 
 **NOTE – For all questions about applying for the Homeowner Fuel Rebate, email 
homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca or call 1-800-316-3324** 
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